
 N A T I O N A L  E L E C T R I C A L  C O N T R A C T O R S  A S S O C I A T I O N   

This update is designed to bring you important information regarding COVID-19. When pertinent information arises, we will 
condense it into this communication. We will be doing so as long as there is information that needs to be passed along.   

 

 

COVID-19 Update –  Don't Let Your Guard Down 
Now that the holidays are over, the CDC has published guidelines to stay diligent in efforts to prevent future exposures to COVID-19. 
The recent surge in cases due to family gatherings and crowds celebrating the holidays have kept the pandemic in the forefront of 
daily activities. Staying vigilant and aware is the best defense against this worldwide pandemic. Click here to read more. 

 

For any questions or concerns, please contact Tim Gauthier, Executive Manager at tim@orecolneca.org.  

All COVID-19 related information is available at https://www.orecolneca.org/ 
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